
VILLAGE OF HOMEWOOD 
 

 
 
BOARD AGENDA MEMORANDUM        DATE OF MEETING:  October 12, 2021 
 
 
To:  Jim Marino, Village Manager 
 
From: Dennis Bubenik, Director of Finance 
 
Topic:  Request for Liquor License Class Change 
 
PURPOSE 
Brinker Restaurant Corporation, d/b/a Chili’s Grill & Bar currently holds a class 4A 75/25 
Restaurant with bar liquor license.  They would like to add the sales of prepackaged, unopened 
bottles of beer, wine, and spirits with their carry out and delivery orders.  This would require a 
class 1 liquor license, which allows the retail sale of liquor, for on and off premises consumption.  
The Liquor Commissioner supports issuing the requested license. 
 
PROCESS 
Brinker Restaurant Corporation has submitted a liquor license class change request for the 
Board’s consideration.  If the Board is in approval of this request, the attached ordinance 
increasing the number of allowed class 1 liquor licenses should be passed. 
 
OUTCOME 
Issuing a class 1 liquor license to Brinker Restaurant Corporation, d/b/a Chili’s Grill & Bar will 
enable them to offer liquor sales with their carry out and delivery orders, thereby expanding the 
choices for their customers and increasing sales for those types of orders. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 Funding Source: No Financial Impact 
 Budgeted Amount:  N/A 
 Cost:   N/A 
 
LEGAL REVIEW   
Completed 
 
RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION 
Pass an ordinance increasing the allowed number of class 1 liquor licenses from three to four. 
 
ATTACHMENT(S) 
 Letter of request 
 Ordinance 


